
A bridge between school and college or work placements and 

apprenticeships, giving young people opportunities to learn how 

to do things for themselves in real life situations.

2023/24

The sixth form base is closely aligned with our young 

people’s desire for more independence and a more 

‘grown up’ feel to their school day. This provision is a 

bridge between school and college or work placements 

and apprenticeships. It will give young people 

opportunities to learn how to do things for themselves in 

real life situations.

For some the work will closely link to our work 

experience programmes and internships for others it will 

be more based on learning how to live more 

independently or enabling them to have a greater 

number of choices as they move on in the future.

The facilities at Middlefield Lane include two kitchen 

areas, the work skills DIY practical workshop, offices and 

usual classrooms as well as outside growing areas and 

areas for leisure.



Please be prepared for the cold and rain 

All groups go out into the community, so everyone 

needs to be ready for any weather. 

This is especially important 

for those going to forest school or on 

D of E trips.

This week at V6F:

As part of helping in the community, some young people 

have been helping the Council this week, by labeling and 

packaging post for them. They worked hard as a team

During DIY sessions, 

young people have continued 

to make improvements around 

site with their current goal being 

a bench for the cooking room.

Our young people 

enjoy lots of achievements both 

inside and outside of school. We love it when families 

share these successes with us, so please feel free to 

send in any particular achievement or outings you would 

like us to mention. 

One young person 

has been a swimming 

superstar, managing 

a whopping 400m!

Young people have been 

practising their safety skills. 

This can look different for 

different pupils - for example 

practising road safety by 

crossing the roads near 

school, or car safety by 

putting on a seat belt.

During Myths 

and Legends 

sessions, one 

group created 

some props to 

help them role-play parts of 

the story. They created dragon 

masks and a sword for the 

“Dragonslayer”. 



Young people have been discussing how they 

would like to raise money for additional 

resources for their sites this half-term.  

Following from their class debates their 

student council representative feed their 

views back at the School Council Meeting.  

Please see the events listed below and 

dates/times for you to attend.  If you would 

like to join us please click on the link so we 

know to expect you.

Student Council Spring 2024 Events Attendance

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScCsLS8_sqVNbrADfxZ42prvAw_LnULOZ57_kzQDbVuVjMQjg/viewform

